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AMBASSADOR 0F THE UNITED STATES 0F AMERICA
OTTAWA. CANADA

March 1, 1995

Dear Mr. Minister:

I have' the honor to inform you that the changes you have
proposed for paragraphe 2 and 5 of Article V of the Agreement
between the Government of Canada and the Government of the United
States of America for the Establishment of a Binationial Education
Exchange Foundation are acceptable to the Government of the
United States of America.

I have the honor further to accept your proposition that
this letter and your Note no. ACE-0195 shall constitute an
Agreement between our two Governmente in force as of this date.

Sincere'ly,

ames

The Honourable 
e

André Oueîlet, P.C., M.P.,
Minister of Foreign Affaire,

Ottawa

J. Blanchard


